
From: Gari Miller [mailto:garilaura1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 4:58 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Gari Miller 
Subject: propane export terminal 
 

 
6 April 2015 

Portland Planning & Sustainability Commission: 

safety concern to: human health, environment, and economic toll if occurrence of earthquake, 
accident, or attack.  
Portland is not prepared to mitigate these risks. 

Sincerely, 
Gari Laura Miller 
4119 SE 64th Ave. Portland 97206 
garilaura1@gmail.com 

 


